
From: Sue Flint <sueflint72@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 8:24 AM 
To: Assembly <assembly@petersburgak.gov> 
Subject: Senior Sales Tax 

 
Assembly,  
 
I encourage you to support 2025-06 to limit sales tax exemptions to low income 
seniors.  This is long overdue and especially important this year with both the state and 
the federal governments decreasing funding. 
 
Thank you for your time and service to keep Petersburg a strong community. 
 
Susan Flint 
 


